June-August 2021

| Hello and greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We are excited to
update you on what God has been doing over the past few months. We thank each of you for
L' your continued prayers and support for our family.

The month of June was spent preparing for our 4™ of July outreach as well as our normal
activities and outreaches. We were also blessed to be able to attend the Western Baptist
Missions Warehouse Meeting in Gillette, WY where Bro. Doug Baker is the director. We
enjoyed good food, preaching and fellowship with other missionaries and individuals with a
= burden for the western region of our country.

——— e We kicked off July with a bang at our Independence Day parade. Even with temperatures
.~ reaching over 100 degrees, we still had a great turn out and were able to distribute 4,000
Sending Church gospel packets to the thousands of people who attended. This is such a great opportunity and
Faith Baptist Church  we look forward to it every year. The rest of the month was filled with door to door outreach,
P.O. Box 132 preaching, teaching, and preparing to leave for our 3 month furlough. We ended the month

Harriman, TN 37742 with having a young man join the church and a church picnic as well.
Pastor, Tim Giddens

(423) 362-0306 August started our furlough with our first meeting in Elk Point, SD followed by more meet-
P _ings in SD, MN, NE, and GA. While at Harvest Baptist Church in Watertown, SD we were
Support add - Dblessed to assist in several days of door to door visitation and to preach a teen night as well as
Macedonia World at a one day VBS. Other pastors along the way have also allowed us to assist in community
Baptist Missions soul winning and visitation efforts. We are thankful for the many opportunities to present our
/ PO Box 519 burden, preach and sing with our family. It sure is wonderful being able to serve the Lord as a
Braselton GA 30517  family. Please continue praying as we press forward with a packed schedule, that God will
g 706-654-2818 bless and send in our much needed support.

“ www.MWBM.org

- Bro. Benji has been doing a fantastic job filling in at PVBC and we have been hearing good

‘ reports from every service. Bro. Benji has been maintaining the normal ministry schedule I
M\?& keep at the church so that things can run just like they do when we are there. We praise the
Mig@GNém Lord for this. Please be praying for the Beaudin family and the ministry God has called them
to.
Field address
540 6th ave w The family has adjusted well to life on the road. Although we are missing ND, we are thank-

Dickinson ND 58601  ful to be able to travel together as we seek support for the ministry. Thank you all for your
continued prayers and support. We look forward to our next update and are excited about

Birthdays - what God is doing in our lives.
Caleb- 1/11
Deanna- 10/3
Braylen- 11/15 : .
Elijah- 512 Love in Christ, )
Dakota- 12/8 The Hewett Family.

Emmett- 1/5

Anniversary
4-4-09



